
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Box Tops For Education!!! 

Did you know that the box tops that you can clip and 
save for the school help your elementary teachers 
purchase extra things for the classroom?  Please 
help our students by bringing in your labels all year 
long!!!  CLIP AND HELP US SAVE!! 

Fifth and Sixth Grade Computers The Fifth and Sixth Grade Computers classes 
participated in the Hour of Code movement in December.  The Hour of Code is 
a introduction to computer science, designed to demystify computer program 
coding.  The students completed two different activities which involved prob-
lem solving, logic and creativity.  These activities were designed to help the 
students understand what steps are needed to have a computer program do 

 

 

 

The Spelling Bee will be held on Tuesday, February 14 at 1:00.  This is for students in grade 3-8 that wish 

to participate.  Join us to test the limits of their Aptitude, Brainpower, and Canny Determination.  
The spelling bee will be held in the south gym. 



 

 

 

First Grade News! 

 
The first graders have been working hard on lots of different things! We have started 

Xtra Math and Accelerated Reader. Xtra Math is going well and the kids always enjoy working 
on the I-pads. I love to see their bright, smiling faces when they succeed.  

Accelerated Reader has been a success so far. In November they took over 115 tests 
and received either an 80% or a 100%. I am so proud of how hard they are working and how far 
they have come.  
 In Science we have been discussing all the different kinds and types of animals. So we 
have been researching and presenting on the different types of penguins. The students were 
then split up into groups and each group researched and learned about a specific type of pen-
guin. Mrs. Lassen took them in small groups and worked on researching their type of penguin on 
various informational, educational websites. Then, they took that information and made a book 
on Scribble Press on the I-pads highlighting the important information. Finally, they presented 
the books to the rest of the class. It was a lot of fun! 
 We also had a “Thanksgiving feast” with the kindergarteners. We got together and 
shared popcorn and apples just like the Native Americans and pilgrims did many years ago.  
 
Mrs. Cordes  



 

 
2016 One Act 

Little Play of Horrors 

 

The one act for 2016 was Little Play of Horrors. Written by Samara Siskind, the play is a parody of several horror movie classics, in-
cluding Halloween, Little Shop of Horrors, and Chucky. The three main characters (Sydmour, Taudrey, and Carol Anne) fall asleep 
while watching a horror movie marathon and spend their dreams encountering characters and situations from horror films.  

 

38 students participated in the cast and crew for the show. The first performance was on Nov. 4th at Elm Creek for the One Act Fes-
tival. Students were not placed, but given feedback for improvement from the judges. Receiving outstanding actor awards were Lo-
gan Weiland, Josh Thompson, and Tony Vollmer. 

 

Following school and community performances, the cast and crew traveled to Holdrege on Nov. 22nd for FKC Competition. Receiving 
outstanding actor awards were Logan Weiland, Josh Thompson, and Tony Vollmer. The final competition was districts, also held in 
Holdrege, on Nov. 28th. Receiving outstanding actor awards were Logan Weiland, Josh Thompson, Tony Vollmer, and Taylor Sarratt. 
Receiving outstanding actress awards were Ivey Zimmerman and Jaycee Wallace. 



 

 

 
FCCLA & FBLA Participate in Service Project for Make-a-Wish 

On Tuesday November 29th, several members of the FCCLA and FBLA chapters as well as 
Foods and Nutrition class students helped make over 250 popcorn balls for the Make A Wish 
Christmas party which was held on December 3rd at the Buffalo County Fairgrounds in 
Kearney.  Mrs. Cynthia Getty organizes everything for making and delivering the popcorn 
balls. The Overton students had fun making popcorn balls for this very worthy cause.  



 

 Elementary Technology and 8th Grade Homeroom 
 

Along with my duties as Instrumental Music instructor and my work with the iPads 
and computers here at Overton, I teach Elementary Technology and I use the 8th 
grade homeroom as a chance to expand students’ technology skills. During the first 
semester, I teach the 3rd and 4th grades technology skills two days a week per grade. 
During the second semester I teach K-2 a few days per week as well. The skills we 
cover in these 30 minute lessons are everything from how to work an iPad, to basic 
computer tasks, typing, and coding/programming.  With the 8th grade homeroom 
we work on skills such as iMovie, web design and coding/programming. 

 

ESU 10 in Kearney let us borrow their 2 Dash and Dot robots to help these classes 
learn about coding. The students use Blockly coding (javascript coding built as basic 
directions on blocks that snap together) to give the robots commands to follow in 
an order as a chance to learn basic coding skills. All three grades attempted to com-
plete an obstacle course that I designed for them. They had to use their measuring 
skills to find a path, math skills to find lengths and angles, and coding skills to give 
the robot his commands. Unfortunatly, Dash does not follow each command to the 
perfect measurement. The surface of the floor and how close he can follow each 
command was not ideal and so no student group was able to successfully complete the course. Several groups had code that 
could have been successful had I made the course on a more reliable surface.  

 

All of the students had a great time with the challenge and I believe they truly worked on their problem solving and coding skills 
to help give themselves a leg up in their future education. 

 

Mr. Brumm 



 

 

 



 

 

 

From the Guidance Counselor 

 

 A New Year is upon us, and I hope everyone feels the sense of new opportunities.  I 
hope your holidays were a great time spent with family and friends!   

 

Here are some things to keep in mind: 

 

Pennies for Patients 
 Students will be collecting money to help support the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society.  
Leukemia causes more deaths than any other cancer among children, adolescents, and young 
adults under the age of 20.  January 16th to January 30th will be the time frame.  Each student 
can create an online profile for donations, they can bring money to their classrooms, and high 
school teachers will have collection jars as well.  This is a great cause that many families have 
personal connections to.  Our goal as a school is to raise $500.  Any donations are greatly ap-
preciated! 

 

Juniors 
 -Colleges.  It is never to early to start looking into colleges.  Start considering where 
your future plans might take you and start looking into what the requirements are to be ac-
cepted.  Go on campus tours and ask questions. If you feel overwhelmed come talk to me and 
we can discuss it. 

 

Seniors 
 -FASFA- Use your tax information from 2015 to file this.  Your results will be sent directly 
to the colleges you applied and were accepted to.  The colleges will put together a scholar-
ship/financial package and email it to you.  Look at what the college(s) are offering to com-
pare how much each school is going to give you and use that number to help decide on future 
plans.  If you have any more questions, feel free to contact me. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


